
.Daffodil Cricket Tours Season 2018 

Notes: 
 

Tour 1: Lords. The last time we played at this historic ground in a County 

Championship game was in May 2011. We have again been fortunate in being able to 

book the Danubius Hotel, which as most of you know is located just across the road 

from this famous ground. As it is seven years since we played at this venue in a four-

day game I anticipate there will be a high demand for hotel accommodation 

. 

 

Tour 2: Leicester, Grace Road. Once more we will be staying at the Ibis Hotel, 

which we have done for many years. All the rooms have now been refurbished. On 

the tour this time there is every possibility that our coach driver will be staying with 

us for the duration of the match. As most of you know Sarah Clarke the long-serving 

Manager and her staff have been most attentive whenever we stay at this Hotel. 

 

 

Tour 3: Edgbaston. We have not been at this venue for a four-day game since    

September 2008. We will be staying at the Hampton by Hilton Hotel; which is 

located on Broad Street, Birmingham City Centre. I’m sure the demand for this trip 

will be high so early booking is required. 

 

Tour 4: Hove. We will be staying at the posh 4-star Hilton Brighton Metropole, 

which is on the sea front. We will be staying four nights travelling up on the Sunday 

morning and returning after breakfast on Thursday. This is an impressive Hotel and 

Guest have always had good memories having stayed here.  

 

Tour 5: Colwyn Bay. Most people enjoy the high standard we experience at the 4-star 

St Georges’ Hotel. It has been decided this time to travel up on the first day of the 

game as we used to and staying for four nights. We will return after breakfast on the 

Sunday.  

 

Tour 6: Derby, County Ground. It’s been decided to stay on this occasion at the 

Travel Lodge Hotel which is located on the Cricket Ground at Derby. Many of you 

would remember that we stayed here many times when it was called the Day’s Hotel. 

It has been completely refurbished since it has changed hands. The price includes a 

full English Breakfast. 

 

Tour 7: Canterbury, St Lawrence. This ground has been a favourite of ours since we 

first visited it in the mid-seventies. It is most appropriate that we complete the trips 

for the summer at this favourite venue of ours. We will be staying at the Premier Inn, 

Canterbury City Centre again particularly as it is so close to the cricket ground as 

well as to the city centre.  

 

If Glamorgan reach the quarter/semi-finals of any of the one-day competitions and be 

drawn away it will be our intention as always to have an overnight stay. 

 

We are enclosing two copies of the trip list one for your retention and one for you 

to return in the addressed envelope listing those trips that you are interested in 

joining us. 


